
  
 
February 17, 2022 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
You are receiving this letter as you are an abutter to the Town of Arlington Public Works 
Facility Project. 
 
This is a follow up letter to the notice we sent a couple weeks ago about ground 
improvement drilling activities to commence on the site. During this activity you may 
hear noise and/or feel vibration.  
 
We now want to notify you this work will start the week of February 22nd and will  
include Saturdays for this phase, which is estimated to be completed on or about 
Saturday, March 26th.   
 
We thank residents for their patience as we work to complete this phase of the project 
as soon as possible.  
  

 
 
Follow Project Progress 
A summary of this project and subsequent monthly construction updates may be found at 
Town of Arlington website at arlingtonma.gov/projects. 
 
You may also receive monthly construction updates via Town of Arlington Notices (emails 
sent by the Town on a variety of Town related updates). If you are not subscribed to Town 
Notices and would like to receive our monthly construction notices via email please contact 
Dan McSweeney (Sydney Project Management) at dm@sydneypm.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


